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At the Court at Buckingham Palace, the llth
day of August 1902.

PRESENT,
The KING'S Most Excellent Majesty in Council.

This day the Honourable Sir Michael Henry
Herbert, K.C.M.G., C.B., was, by His Majesty's
command, sworn of His Majesty's Most Honour-
able Privy Council, and took his place at the
Board accordingly.

At the Court at Buckingham Palace, the llth
day of August 1902.

PRESENT,
The KING'S Most Excellent Majesty in Council

This day the Eight Honourable George
Wyndham, M.P., was, by His Majesty's com-
mand, sworn of His Majesty's Most Honourable
Privy Council, and took his place at the Board
accordingly.

At the Court at Buckingham Palace, the llth
day of August 1902.

PEESENT,
The KING'S Most Excellent Majesty in Council.

This day Sir Edward Grey, Baronet, M.P., was,
"by His Majesty's command, sworn of His
Majesty's Most Honourable Privy Council, and
took his place at the Board accordingly.

At the Court at Buckingham Palace, the llth
day of August 1902.

PEESENT,
The KING'S Most Excellent Majesty in Council

This day Sir John Edward Dorington, Baronet,
M.P., was, by His Majesty's command, sworn of
His Majesty's Most Honourable Privy Council,
and took his place at the Board accordingly.

At the Court at Buckingham Palace, the llth
day of August 1902.

PEESENT,
The KING'S Most Excellent Majesty in Council.

This day Sir Hugh Guion MacDonell, G.C.M.G.,
•C.B., was, by His Majesty's command, sworn of
His Majesty's Most Honourable Privy Council,
and took his place at the Board accordingly.

At the Court at Buckingham Palace, the llth
day of August 1902.

PRESENT,
The KING'S Most Excellent Majesty in Council.

This day Sir Antony Patrick MacDonnell,
G.C.S.I., was, by His Majesty's command, sworn
of His Majesty's Most Honourable Privy Council,
and took his place at the Board accordingly.

At the Court at Buckingham Palace, the llth
day of August 1902.

PEESENT,
The KING'S Most Excellent Majesty in Council.

This day Sir Alfred Comyn Lyall, G.C.I.E.,
K.C.B., was, by His Majesty's command, swora
of His Majesty's Most Honourable Privy Council,
and took his place at the Board accordingly.

At the Court at Buckingham Palace, the llth
day of August 1902.

PEESENT,
The KING'S Most Excellent Majesty in Council.

This day Lieutenant-Colonel the Honourable
Sir Albert Henry Hime, K.C.M.G., was, by His
Majesty's command, sworn of His Majesty's
Most Honourable Privy Council, and took his
place at the Board accordingly.

At the Court at Buckingham Palace, the llth
day of August 1902.

PEESENT,
The KING'S Most Excellent Majesty in Council.

This day the Honourable Sir Robert Bond,
K.C.M.G., was, by His Majesty's command,
sworn of His Majesty's Most Honourable Privy
Council, and- took his place at the Board
accordingly.

At the Court at Buckingham Palace, the llth
day of August 1902.

PRESENT,
The KING'S Most Excellent Majesty in Council.

This day Sir Ernest Joseph Cassel, K.C.M.G.,
K.C.V.O., was, by His Majesty's command,
sworn of His Majesty's Most Honourable Privy
Council, and took his place at the Board
accordingly.

At the Court at Buckingham Palace, the llth
day of August 1902.

PRESENT,
The KING'S Most Excellent Majesty in Council.

This day Eichard Burdon Haldane, Esquire,
K.C., M.P., was, by His Majesty's command,
sworn of His Majesty's Most Honourable Privy
Council, and took his place at the Board
accordingly.

At the Court at Buckingham Palace, the llth
day of August 1902.

PRESENT,
The KING'S Most Excellent Majesty in Council.

This day Arthur Frederick Jeffreys, Esquire,
M.P., was, by His Majesty's command, sworn of
His Majesty's Most Honourable. Privy Council,
and took his place at the Board accordingly.


